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Lane Closures on Government Street at Broad Street

 
 

MOBILE, Ala. –  On Tuesday evening, August 17, 2021, crews will begin temporary lane closures 

on Government Street at Broad Street. These lane closures will last from 7 p.m. to 6 a.m. on 

Tuesday, August 17th and Wednesday, August 18th, as well as on Tuesday, August 24th and 

Wednesday, August 25th. More night work closures may be added as work progresses in that area. In 

coordination with MAWSS, crews will be installing valves on the water lines that run down 

Government Street. The addition of these valves will allow for better shut off control in the case of a 

water main break in the future.  

 

The latest Revitalizing Broad Street construction project information is available online at 

https://www.cityofmobile.org/reconnectingmobile/home/. This page is the fastest and easiest 

way to stay informed about scheduled lane closures and other construction-related impacts.  

For the latest news and project information from the City of Mobile, follow us on Twitter 

(@city_of_Mobile) or like us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/cityofmobile. 
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Broad Street and Government St.
Night work will occur between  August 17-27, 2021

Broad Street
Construction Area

IMPORTANT
- Lane closure from 7pm to 6am.
- During the week of Aug. 17, work zone will be 

in the north lane heading west on 
Government.

- Drivers heading west on Government will 
merge into one lane through the Broad Street 
intersection.

- Traffic signals will be operating normally.


